




NOTICE

This is for your kind information  that  payment of salary to the teachers and non-teaching staff of our  colleges has been started  through e-Pradan of IFMS w.e.f. 1.11.2016.  I am directed by the President, G.B. to inform you that  any delay in payment  of salary  for  the month of October’2016 month  is due to some difficulties faced by our office  in getting  mandate from the Baruipur Treasury . The President is not responsible in any way regarding this matter.


                                                                                             Principal
                                                                                   Dhruba Chand Halder College
